
 
 
 
 
Kim E.G. Berggren 
Director of Community Development 
 
 

November 1, 2016 

Dear Property Owner/Resident, 

The City of Brooklyn Park invites you to a West Broadway Residential Property Owner meeting on 
Thursday, November 17, 2016 from 6:30-7:00 p.m. in the Shingle Creek Room at the Hennepin 
County Library – 8500 West Broadway Avenue.  This meeting will occur during a larger open house 
meeting on the METRO Blue Line Extension Light Rail Transit (LRT) Project being held from 5:00-
7:30 p.m. by Metro Transit. 

 This meeting is for residential 

property owners along West 

Broadway whose property is adjacent 

to the Blue Line Extension and West 

Broadway Avenue reconstruction 

Projects.   

 

 The purpose is to discuss 

proposed privacy fencing/screening 

for homes on West Broadway 

between 73rd Avenue North and Oak 

Grove Parkway. 

 

 This meeting will provide an 

opportunity for residential property 

owners on the West Broadway 

corridor to provide feedback on 

fencing styles and materials.   



This meeting will occur during a larger public open house hosted by Metro Transit’s Blue Line 
Extension Project. The planned Blue Line Extension Project will connect northwest communities to 
Minneapolis, VA Medical Center, Minneapolis-St. Paul International Airport and the Mall of 
America.   

The 13-mile route will add 11 new stations and will serve the communities of Minneapolis, Golden 
Valley, Robbinsdale, Crystal and Brooklyn Park.   

Construction is planned to start in 2018 with the line opening for service in 2021. 

OPEN HOUSE AGENDA 

Open House 5:00 pm – 6:00 pm 

Presentation (Main Room) 6:00 pm – 6:30 pm 

West Broadway Property Owner 
Meeting (Shingle Creek Room) 

6:30 pm – 7:00 pm 

Open House 7:00 pm – 7:30 pm 

 
If you have any questions, feel free to contact Jennifer Jordan, Senior Project Manager, at 
Jennifer.jordan@brooklynpark.org or at 763-493-8137.  If due to a disability, you need auxiliary 
aids or services during a Public Hearing Meeting, please provide the City with 48 hour notice by 
calling 493-8012 or TDD 493-8392 or FAX.  
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